
Deaccessioning and 
Disposal of The Hatter of 
Rockville, Megan Marlatt

• Commissioned and hung in 2008

• This is an Art in Public Places piece installed 
on private property now owned by Morguard.

• It was intended to be temporary.

• Morguard sent a letter to the City asking for 
the piece to be removed by March 2025.

• Artist Megan Marlatt communicated with 
staff that she does not object to removing 
and disposing of the piece.
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